
Ken Dauber Announces Candidacy for PAUSD School Board 
 
 
Palo Alto, August 7, 2012 - Ken Dauber announced today his candidacy 
in the November election for the Palo Alto School Board. Dauber is a 
software engineer at Google and one of the founders of a parent and 
community organization, We Can Do Better Palo Alto, that advocates for 
schools in Palo Alto where children can thrive socially, emotionally, 
and academically. Dauber, who holds a Ph.D. in sociology and a B.A. 
and M.A. from Yale, has also consulted on education data and 
educational equity to the U.S. Department of Education, the Bill and 
Melinda Gates Foundation, and Education Trust West. Dauber served on 
the district homework committee that recently brought clear goals and 
time limits for homework to PAUSD for the first time. 
 
 
“I’m entering this race for two reasons,” Dauber said. “First, I want 
to ensure that there is a contested election so that we have the 
opportunity to have a full and open community discussion of our values 
and priorities for our schools.” 
 
 
“Second, I want to join the school board in order to help ensure that 
PAUSD is a leader in providing outstanding education for all of our 
children while helping them to thrive socially and emotionally. We are 
fortunate in Palo Alto to have a wealth of resources to bring to this 
task, from skilled teachers to Partners in Education to Project Safety 
Net to involved citizens and education experts. I will work to make 
sure that each student in Palo Alto benefits from the outstanding 
advantages that our community provides.” 
 
 
“I’m particularly interested in bringing to the school board clearer 
and more transparent decision making backed by data and agreed-upon 
metrics. PAUSD is an organization with a $160 million annual budget, 
responsible for educating 12,000 students. I will work to bring my 
experience in educational data and large, complex organizations to 
bear on bringing more effective governance to the board.” 


